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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 22nd June to Thursday 28th June 2018 

      Charlie in Little Acorns will be 4   Tyler-James in Oak will be 5        Sienna in Hazel will be 6 

                                Claire in Willow will be 6  Mikka-Armas in Sycamore will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DIARY DATES 

Wed 27th June—Yr 2 Transition meetings– details to follow 

Tuesday 26th June 3.30pm—Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 26th June—Year 2 ? Visit to Morrisons 

Wednesday 27th June—Year 2 class visit to Morrisons 

Wednesday 4th July 3.30pm—Meet Your New Teacher 

Friday 6th July—End of year reports come home.  

Monday 9th July 2.00pm    Year 2 Production-siblings welcome 

Tuesday 10th July 9.30am      Year 2 Production 

Wednesday 11th July 6.00pm   Year 2 Production 

Wednesday 18th-July—         Sports Day—9.00am Reception  

                                         1.00pm—KS1 

Thursday 19th July 9.00am     Nursery Class Graduation 

Thursday 19th July 2.00pm     Reception End of Year Assembly 

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school– we are   

running out of spares. Thank you to those families who    

always provide kit. 

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 
Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well done 

Elm 

Class 

98.5% 

this 

week! 

WILLOW 96.3% 2 7 20 

PALM 96.6% 1 8 18 

ELM 98.5% 5 9 18 

SYCAMORE 94.6% 5 3 18 

OAK 93.6% 0 2  18 

HAWTHORN 96.0% 1 5 17 

HAZEL 96.1% 4 6 15 

CHESTNUT 95.2% 1 4 9 

ASH 93.5% 5 1 6 

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 96%  

We have met our target this week.  

New Classes and Teachers for September 2018 

Please check your child’s book bag for information about 

which class your child is moving up to and meeting their new 

teacher.  The table below shows teachers and classes 

for September.  

 

 
      Tuesday 26th June 3.30-5.00pm 

Toys/Books request 

We are asking for donations of good quality 

books and toys to sell at our Summer Fayre. 

Please pass onto the school office or your class 

teacher. 

 Year Two are organising a CAKE SALE for our Fayre so 

any donations would be greatly appreciated– please 

bring in on 25th/26th June. THANK YOU! 

Raffle Tickets 

We will be holding a raffle at the Summer Fayre. 

We have some amazing prizes including  an Acer tablet 

donated by Tesco. Tobogganing tickets at the     

Snowdome, Dudley Zoo tickets, hampers, gift cards 

and many more. Tickets are £1 from the School      

Office. Available now. 

Quiet Garden—Appeal for plants  

We would be grateful for donations of plants for our 

new quiet garden. Please pass to the office or your 

class teacher.  

Today– Thank you for all your contributions of   

bottles for the Tombola. The children have enjoyed a 

great day of football fun outside in the sunshine. Mr 

Griffiths has  taught skills, small games and penalty 

shoot outs– it has been a really fun day. Let’s hope England 

do their bit to inspire our youngsters in the World Cup!    

Nursery Little Acorns Mrs Wheeler 

Reception Ash Miss Hodgson 

Reception Elm Mrs Goodwin 

Reception Oak Mrs Birdi 

Year 1 Palm Mrs Pace 

Year 1 Hazel Miss Habershon 

Year 1 Willow Mrs Aitkens 

Year 2 Chestnut Miss Staff and Ms Payne 

Year 2 Hawthorn Miss Ryan 

Year 2 Sycamore Mrs Arrowsmith 


